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Antigonish Diocesan Council 

               
Here I am Lord, send me! 

 

TO:  Parish Council Presidents 
FROM:              Diocesan Vice - President Laurena Greencorn 
DATE:  February 24, 2025   
SUBJECT: Antigonish Diocesan Workshop 
MEMO:  # 3 (2024-2026) 
CC: Parish Council Presidents, Diocesan Officers, Life Members 
 
 
Sisters in the League: 

 

Over the next two years our Antigonish Diocesan Council is planning to hold council training/workshops 

throughout our diocese. The second of these workshops will be held in Port Hawkesbury; future 

workshops will be offered in other areas as dates and venues are confirmed. 

 

Date:   Saturday, March 22, 2025 

Time:   10:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Hosts:  St Joseph CWL 

Place:  St Joseph Roman Catholic Church (downstairs), 138 Granville Street, Port Hawkesbury, NS 

Topics:  Advocacy: Faith in Action 

  A Three Pillar Approach to Mental Health 

  Running Effective Meetings 

   

The program will be followed by a light lunch. Those who have food allergies, celiac disease or special 

dietary requirements are asked to please bring their own lunch. 

There is no cost for this program. 

Please encourage members to attend. Encourage members to bring a friend! All women are welcome! 

 
Please RSVP to me by March 17th to let us know how many will attend from your council. 
 
Yours in Peace,   

 

Laurena Greencorn,  

Antigonish Diocesan Vice- President 

laurena.greencorn@nshealth.ca or 902-301-8214 

mailto:laurena.greencorn@nshealth.ca

